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Subject Decision requested Report Of Contributing Officer(s) 

11 May 2015 

NHS Trust Quality 
Accounts 
 

 NHS Trusts  
 

 
 

Unallocated Items 

Royal Free London NHS 
Foundation Trust 
Acquisition - Update 
Report (to include 
Ambulances) 
 

Committee to receive an update 
report from the Royal Free London 
NHS Foundation Trust provide an 
update report on the topic of 
Ambulances. 
 

 
 

 
 

Liverpool Care Pathway 
and Hospitals 
 

Committee to receive a report on the 
removal of the Liverpool Care 
Pathway and Hospitals. 
 

 
 

 
 

Dehydration in Patients 
Admitted to Hospitals 
from Care Homes 
 

Committee to receive a report on the 
admission of patients with 
dehydration to hospital.   
 

 
 

 
 

Options for Unscheduled 
Care Services at 
Cricklewood GP Health 
Centre: Update Report 
 

Committee to receive a further report 
on this matter which includes the 
views and concerns expressed by 
patient participation group. 
 

 
 

 
 

Public Health 
Commissioning 
Intentions 
 

 Director of Public Health (Barnet and 
Harrow) 
 

 
 



 
Subject Decision requested Report Of Contributing Officer(s) 

Tuberculosis 
 

Following the consideration of the 
Annual Report of the Director of 
Public Health, Committee have 
requested to receive a report on 
Tuberculosis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Director of Public Health (Barnet and 
Harrow) 
 

 
 

East Barnet Health 
Centre 
 

At their meeting on 30 March 2015, 
the Committee considered an update 
on the East Barnet Health Centre.  
The Committee invited 
representatives from NHS England 
and NHS Property Services to 
present on this. 
 
Both NHS England and NHS 
Property Services advised that due 
to their Purdah regulations, they 
would not be able to attend the 
meeting on 30 March 2015.  The 
Committee have therefore requested 
that they attend a future meeting on 
the Committee to provide a further 
update and respond to Member’s 
questions.   
 

 
 

 
 


